
 

7237 Morrow Road,  Agassiz  BC V0M 1A2 

Email: parish.sapa@rcav.org or st.anthonys@shaw.ca    Phone: 604-796-9181 Web:  http://stanthonyagassiz.ca/ 
       

St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church  

Rev. Fr. Steny Mascarenhas OCD 

PASTOR steny1ocd@shaw.ca  (778-321-8301) 

Deacon James Meskas  (604-615-5677) 

jamiemeskas@gmail.com 

PARISH STAFF  

Beccie Bokenfohr (Administrative Assistant) 

st.anthonys@shaw.ca  
SUNDAY EUCHARIST  

Sunday 09:00 am, 11:00 am  

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST  

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  

and Saturday 09:00 am Tuesday, 7:00 pm  

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION Monday, 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, Saturday 8 to 8:40 am, 

Tuesday 6:30 pm to 6:55 pm  

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT  

 Every Friday at 09:30 am (Benediction at 10:30 am)  

 

PARISH GROUPS 

Parish Finance Council: Wayne Turner 778 878 0665 

Parish Pastoral Council: Rick McArthur 604 220 5843 

CWL: Joan Postnikoff  604 491 1891 

Knights of Columbus: Gerard Gouwenberg, 604 316 9708 

Youth Ministry:  Emee Wenk  604 796 3116 

PREP: Emee Wenk  604 796 3116 

RCIA:  Ginny Lejeune 604 796 9573 

Lectors: Jack Van Dongen 604 997-4625 

Eucharistic Ministers:  

Counters: Wilma Struys 604 796 8901 

Sacristy: Patrick Donegan 604 796 0261 

Ushers/Greeters:  Gerald Struys 604 796 8901 

Fundraising committee: Jack Van Dongen 604 997-4625 

Parish Screening Committee:   

Peggy Turner 778 878 0650 

Maintenance: Frank Van Scheyndel 604 491 3000 

SACRAMENTS: Please contact the Parish Office 

Music coordinators 

Beccie Bokenfohr at  604 796 3137 

Anna Gouwenberg at 604-796-2341 

Annie Killoran at 604 701 9948  

Ron & Marguerite Rocheleau  604 796 1236 
Project Advance: Leonne Beebe 604 796 3382 

Parish Website:  http ://stanthonyagassiz.ca 

We, the Catholic community of St. Anthony of Padua, 
relying on the wisdom and the grace of God, unite 

ourselves to the call for  renewal and transformation of 
our spiritual, social and economic life  

  6th  Sunday of Easter  –  21 May  2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers Day of Work around the Church  

27th May 2017, Begins at 8 am 

All  of you are requested to Join for a general 

cleaning of the Church and the surrounding  

grounds. Barbeque Lunch will  be cooked and 

served by Fr. Steny ocd. You may have to bring 

some cleaning stuff along with you.  Come letôs 

work together for the glory of God and build our 

Parish community as one family. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project Advance is now underway in our parish ï We are grateful 

to all those who have donated. Each and every gift is important. 

Our parish goal is $7000 and we hope to have 100% 

participation. Donôt forget to fill  out your pledge card or donate 

online at www.projectadvance.ca and designate your parish as the 

recipient. You can also visit the project advance table at the back 

of the church for more information or assistance in making your 

gift. 
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21 May 2017 6th  Sunday of Easter, 21 May  2017 

Mass Intentions 

Sunday 9 am 

11 am 
Avies Moreiro 

Anne Marie Wauthy+ 

Monday 9 am Harvey Nielson/Greg 

Heizman+ 

Tuesday 7 pm Souls in Purgatory 

Wednesday 9 am Paul McKenzie 

Thursday  9 am Anna Jang 

Friday 9 am Steve Jang 

Saturday 9 am Steve Jang 

14 April 2017 

Envelopes $1,272.00 

Loose $173.45 

Total $1,445.45 

   

 .  

. 

Up-Coming Events 
Adoration: F irst Friday of every month at 9.30am 

  Divine Mercy Novena: Every Friday 9.30 am 

Bible Study Every Thursday  at 7pm  

Parish Finance Council meeting 23rd May @ 7.45pm 

Volunteer day of work at the Church May 27th @ 8am 

AGM May 30th at 7.45pm,  Parish Hall 

Bingo Bowling June 10th @ 4.30pm, Chilliwack 

Strawberry Tea June 17th @1pm, Parish Hall 

Golf Tournament  August 12th  

Parish Picnic August 27th  

Bike-Rally September 9th  

Garage Sale September 23rd, Pariah ground 

Raffle Draw 23rd at noon 

Holy Communion for  the shut in - may be given at home 

upon request. Please contact the parish office.    

We remember in prayer all those who are sick, including:  

Peggy Turner, Florence Sinclair, Susan Williams, Lynn Gray, 

Cheryl Yaretz, Fr. Gerry Guillet, Paul Mckenzie ,  Ernie 

Solomon, Louis Hunter, Richard Pennier-Hall, Fred 

Postnikoff, Dan Beebe, Mike Harrison, Nick Rusnak 

We remember in prayer: those who have  died: Sr. Mary 

Leyen, Sherry Weeks, Spencer Point, Allen Young, 

The CWL  is offering a $500.00 bursary to a son or 

daughter of a League Member.  Student must be entering first 

year of a Post-Secondary Institution. The Application Form 

can be picked up from the CWL Bulletin board. Contact: Joan 

Postnikoff 604-491-1891.   

Retirement Party ï Please join the staff and students of  

Agassiz Christian School for a retirement party in honour of 

Ena Lanting and John Zuidhof.  A dinner and program is 

planned for 6:00 p.m. on Friday, June 2 and we would love to 

have as many family, friends, and supporters of ACS, 

celebrate with Mrs. Lanting and Mr. Zuidhof as they take on 

new adventures!  Hope to see many of you there! 

Purple Orchid  Holy Land Tour  Visit Israel, Jordan, 

Palestine & Egypt with Fr . Godwin Pinto, OCD and Fr . 

Vijay  Martin   OCD, July 16th to July 26th, 2017  Tour 

includes return flights to Vancouver, accommodation in first-

class hotels, transportation, sight-seeing entrance fees as per 

itinerary, and all breakfasts, lunches, and dinners. Cost:  

$3,599 (Canadian) per person, inclusive (includes gratuities) 

For more information:  Brian Andrade (778) 999-4599 

purpleorchidholidays@shaw.ca  

Ordination  to the Priesthood 

Juan Lucca, Giovanni Schiesari, and Francesco Voltaggio 

will  be ordained priests by Archbishop J. Michael Miller,  

CSB at Holy Rosary Cathedral, Vancouver. All  are 

welcome to celebrate this most joyous event on Saturday, 

June 3, from 12-2 p.m. vocationsvancouver.ca 

Reflections: ñWhoever has my commandments and observes them 

is the one who loves me.ò  We modern people often do not like the 

idea of commandments!  We are so caught up in freedom that we 

resist any sense of having to do anything because it is commanded!  

On the other hand, married couples know that they must listen to one 

another and that their response to one another is a sort of obedience 

to one another.  Yes, for sure, after listening and speaking and 

dialoging.  This is very similar to the process of our faith in 

relationship to the Lord Jesus.  If  we truly love Him, then we must 

listen to Him, we must speak with Him.  And we, at times, must 

dialog with Him.  This is what it means to love Him and to observe 

His commandments. 

Some might think that it is much easier to listen, speak and dialog 

with a living person right in front of me.  Yet we all know how 

difficult  it is to have any kind of deep relationship with another 

person.  We humans guard our own territory, our own ideas, our 

ways of thinking and everything that is personal!  Marriage has 

become more and more difficult .  So also has a consecrated religious 

life in a community. 

To love another person always means that we must sacrifice 

ourselves for the good of the other person.  One of the great 

definitions of love is that ability to choose the good of the other 

person and give up our own good for the sake of the other person.  

That definition sounds easy until we try to live it!  

The Acts of the Apostles today, in our first reading, speaks about the 

people of Samaria receiving faith in the Lord Jesus.  These first 

moments of faith are incredible and give an enormous energy to a 

new Church.  In time, just as we also hear in the Acts of the 

Apostles, our humanity reasserts itself and we Christians must learn 

to life with conflicts, differences and even rejection.  The only way 

to overcome the negativities of community life is for each of us, 

personally, to commit our lives to the Lord and to strive to make our 

personal decisions based on our faith and not on our feelings, 

emotions or even thinking. 

The second reading, from the First Letter of Peter, reminds us, in 

Jesus, that we must be put to death in the flesh and live in the Spirit.  

This is the path of the Lord Jesus and it must be our path.  It sounds 

awful and perhaps even frighteningðon the other hand, there is an 

incredible joy in walking in His ways and not in our own.  Sure, to 

follow Jesus will  lead us on a path of suffering.  We cannot expect to 

live differently than our Lord.  Resurrection only comes through 

suffering and death. 

Let us embrace the path of the Lord, let us walk with him, let us 

keep His commandments:  love God and love others.  Alleluia! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Something to think  about: 

ñDream is not that which you see while sleeping it is 

something that does not let you sleep.ò 

Ordinations to the Permanent Diaconate 

Join us as we welcome three more permanent deacons on 

Friday, May 26 at 7 p.m. Richard Chau, Patrick Dwan, and 

Tony Gray have gone through the archdioceseôs four-year 

permanent diaconate program of preparation for service to the 

local Church and will  be ordained permanent deacons at Holy 

Rosary Cathedral. All  are welcome to attend. 

 

 

 

 

June 10th at Chili-Bowl Lanes in Chilliwack at 4:30 pm. join us 

for a night of fun followed by a Chili supper! All for the low cost 

of $15 per person! Tickets will be available following the 

Masses in the Gathering Area for the next weeks. Don’t Miss 

Out!   Sign up Soon. 

Shalom Ministry  invites you to a three-day spirit  filled 

residential retreat. Celebration of Holy Eucharist and 

Adoration, spirit-filled Praise and Worship, talks by renowned 

speakers- Fr . Lucien Larre , Fr  George Kumblumoottil  O.P., 

Sr. Gracy Varghese, Alex Antony- focusing on inner healing 

and confessions. Retreat starts on Friday June 16th, 2017 at 

8:30 AM  and ends by SundayJune 18th, 2017 at 4 PM. 

Venue - Mountain View Retreat Center/Camp Hope, 61855 

Lougheed Hwy, Hope, BC. Registration Fee of $250 per 

person includes room and board for all three days. Very limited 

seats available due to the nature of the retreat.  

Register today athttps://www.shalomworld.org/festivals/events/1

66 or call (778-863-9972) to register. Come and experience the 

liberating power of God's love and see how this retreat can make 

you a new person in Christ, washed and cleansed with His 

Precious Blood! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you like to donate some ótreasuresô for the 

garage sale?   You may drop them off at the church 

any time, or if  you need someone to transport them 

from your house, please call the parish office, or Jack 

Van Dongen 604-997-4625 or Twyla 604-220-5843 

and we will  make arrangements to assist you with this.    

We really appreciate your generous support for this 

annual fundraiser in our parish, and it is because of 

you that it will  be a success!!   Thank you so much! 

The ñBible Timelineò course continuesé 

The 24 session course, the ñBible Timelineò, will  

continue on Thursdays This course is open to all 

parishioners, and is a continuation of the first 14 

sessions that we did in 2016.   Materials include a 

ñBible Timelineò and a Timeline bookmark, at the cost 

of $10.  For those of you who are just joining the course 

now, please contact us, so we can include you in an 

orientation meeting beforehand.  For further information 

please contact the parish office at 604-796-9181.  

September  23rd 2017 Bingo Bowling 
June 10 th  @ 4.30pm  

CWL Strawberry Tea 
On June 17th  @1 pm 
     All are invited  

The Annual General Meeting            
Will be held on 30th of May 2017 @ 7.45 pm   
All the Parish Members are requested to attend.   
If you have any points to be discussed please 
email them to the Pastor at steny1ocd@shaw.ca  
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